rrom: [
Sent: 07 July 2019 14:04
To: Planning

Subject: Your ref 2019/3282/T Tree work 35A Buckland Crescent NW3 5D)J

Dear Sirs
Notification of intended Works to Trees in a Conservation Area Ref 2019/3282/T

(Incidentally Camden’s letter refers to the two lime trees being in the FRONT GARDEN of
35A Buckland Crescent NW3 5DJ, whereas they are in fact_in the back garden)

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the application to carry out work on the two
Lime trees at this address.

Both trees are coming to the end of their natural lives, and in their present truncated state
which was necessary for safety reasons can no longer be said to offer amenity value. In
view of their height relative to Adamson Road still, and the angle of their growth, | am
extremely concerned about the damage they will certainly inflict in this direction if they are
left to fall at the end of their natural lives, or if meanwhile they are brought down in high
winds such as we do get on occasion, the gardens between the two roads Buckland
Crescent and Adamson Road sometimes acting as a wind tunnel.

The householder has shown himself responsible in recognising the danger the trees cause
and seeking to prevent it. | strongly support the application to carry out this work in full.

Yours faithfully

Fs Deere IENEGNG



